
College of Micronesia – FSM
Institutional Assessment Plan (IAP)
Working Group Meeting Minutes

02.14.2008 2:00 – 3:30 PM
Present:  Jean Thoulag , Karen Simion, Dayle Dannis,  Gardner Edgar, Faustino Yarofaisug, William Mailpiy, Jimmy Hicks and Joe Saimon Guests: Morehna Rettin Santos
Karen Simion updated committee members on the IAP Handbook.  Faustino on the status of the student services assessment meetings.

The question should VPIA and DAP offices be assessed separately or as one was discussed.  The group agreed that certain offices such as the Learning Resource Centers and Bookstores need to be assessed separately.  State Campuses will be assessed separately and there will be services and programs that will share a common objective for system wide improvement and one or two for site improvement.  Decisions grid will need to be developed for some of these assessment.  

The group recommends that each department unit have/develop their own mission statement.  

The group reviewed the Recreation and Sports Gym Assessment plan and the Pohnpei Campus Bookstore Assessment Plan. The followings are the recommendations from the review.

· Develop unit mission

· Look at job description to assist in the development of SMART objectives.

· The obj. 2 of the Recreation and Sports Gym should be for the student life as all the decision for improvement is at that level

· The Bookstore Assessment Plan is appropriate as an assessment plan for the Pohnpei Business office as it dealt more with the processes of the business office

The group went over the submission list of the Assessment Plans.  This list will be expanded to show all the department units of the campuses.   

Next Meeting

The next meeting of the IAP WG will be on Thursday, February 28, 2008 in the President’s Conference Room.  The group will work on an assignment schedule to speed up the review process of the assessment plans. 
